
 

  

Classroom News 
Class Name:  Skipton               Term : Spring 1 2020       Whole School Topic: My Wonderful Self 

What’s been going on? Some photos of our learning 

Topic 

Skipton Class have really enjoyed learning 

more about their senses, drawing self-portraits 

and discussing their emotions. Using the photos 

you provided, we have discussed how they 

have changed. We’ve had lots of great 

games of ‘Guess Who’ which has prompted a 

lot of great conversations.  

 

English 

In English, we have been looking at non-fiction 

texts. We have looked at lots of different books 

about the body and our senses. The class really 

enjoyed learning about the skeleton and using 

their phonics to label the common names of 

some of the bones.  

 

Maths 

In maths, we have been using a number line to 

add and subtract, and learning all about 3D 

shapes and their properties. The class loved 

exploring and investigating 3D shapes by 

rolling, stacking and sliding them. It has been 

lovely to see everyone becoming a lot more 

aware of the shapes around them.   

 

Please always remember that if you ever have 

any worries or concerns, please either write in 

your child’s diary or request to speak to a 

member of the team. Things can often be 

resolved or put at rest far quicker.  

 

Have a great half term!  

 

The Skipton Team   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

Dates & Points to remember: 

 Monday 24th February – First day back for 

children Spring 2 (Term 4) 

 Thursday 5th March – World Book Day 

 Friday 13th March – Sports Relief 

 Friday 3rd April – Last Day of Spring 2 (Term 4) 

Monday 20th April – First day back for children 

Summer 1 (Term 5) 


